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NtM No 19 of 2025  13th February 2025 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Leith Roads Temporary Mooring Buoy 

 
 
Mariners are advised that a temporary mooring buoy has been placed at Leith Roads in Position 
56* 00.026’ N , 003* 12.562’W as per the below chartlet: 

 
 
This Mooring Buoy displays a Flashing Yellow light and is for the use of vessels involved in the 
Leith Approaches dredge (See NTM 116 of 2024). 
 
 
 
Status of Previously Published Notices: 

Nos 53, 73, and 116 of 2024 remain in force 

Nos 05, 10, 14, 15, 16 ,17 and 18 of 2025 remain in force. 

 

Issued by: 

Michael Gibson 

Marine Manager – Port of Leith & Granton 


